NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO DISCUSS SEGUIN ISD’S
STATE FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING RATING
Seguin ISD will hold a public hearing
at 6:00 p.m., December 13, 2022
 in the Board Room, 1221 E. Kingsbury St.,
Seguin, TX 78155

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss
Seguin ISD’s SUPERIOR rating on the
[bookmark: _GoBack]State’s Financial Accountability System.
